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Car Parking in Nancledra  
As noted in the previous edition of Cledry Meadow parking in Nancledra is currently on the 

Council’s agenda.  Once need in the village has been ascertained the Council intend to hold an 

extraordinary meeting with parking as the one agenda item, at which members of the public will 

have extended public participation first.  It is really important that we get your views before this 

meeting.  We would therefore like to get your answers to the following questions: 

 

 Do you have your own parking space at your place of residence? 

 Do you ever park in the car park by Cledry Meadow? 

 Do you need a parking space here? 

 If the Council issued permits for parking would you be interested in purchasing one? 

 Do you have any suggestions how the Council could resolve parking problems for both 

villagers and visitors alike? 

 

Please email your responses to the Clerk Fiona Drew at towednackparishcouncil@gmail.com or 

call her on 07986 667509 to have your say. 

 

 

Meetings 
The Parish Council welcomes all residents to the monthly Parish Council meetings. There is a 15 

minute period, at the start of each meeting, which is set aside specifically so that residents can 

voice any concerns they have on any parish matter. After this period they may choose to leave, or 

stay and listen to (but not join in) council deliberations. 

 

The Parish Council needs to know residents views on parish matters to enable it to make balanced 

judgements and sound decisions on the important matters that affect our community. 

 

The Parish Council usually meets on the last Tuesday in the month at 7.00pm (exceptions to this 

are May & December). The meeting dates for the next three months are: 19
th

 December, 30
th

 

January & 27
th

 February.  

 

 

Contact 

You can contact the Parish Council by email at: towednackparishcouncil@gmail.com, by 

telephoning the Clerk, Fiona Drew, on 07986 667509, or by contacting any member of the 

Council as follows: 

Mr K Hughes (Chairman)  07923 383149 

Mr J Brookes (Vice-Chairman) 01736 799492 zpcjb@me.com 

Mr D Carr    davidcarr9858@talktalk.net 

Mrs J Evans    01736 740858  

Mr G Hollow    07763 187763  

Mr W L Hollow   01736 741350  

Mrs A Philip    amephilip@hotmail.com 
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